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NEWSFLASH HUNGARY 
  

 

Taxation 

 

Correction of Newsflash on FTT and STT rates 

 

12 July  2024  

 

In our Newsflash of 11 July, 2024 on the change in transaction tax rates in Hungary, we incorrectly 

reported the rate increase of the Financial Transaction Tax (FTT). Correctly, the rate will increase to 

0,45% per transaction from 1 August, 2024 (and not “by” 0,45%). 

Please refer to the relevant Newsflash on our website at the following link:  

Increase of FTT and STT rates in Hungary | Custody | UniCredit Group  

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 
 
Impact on investors: For information purposes 

https://gss.unicreditgroup.eu/markets/hungary/newsflashes/increase-ftt-and-stt-rates-hungary
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For more information please contact your Relationship Manager or visit gss.unicreditgroup.eu. 

You can find all newsflashes published by UniCredit GSS here. 

Your contact 

Katalin Kraxner, Global Securities Services Hungary 

Tel. +36 1 301 1914, Fax +36 1 475 3043 

katalin.kraxner@unicreditgroup.hu, bcis@unicreditgroup.hu 
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